
We’re just checking in to say 

You’re doing a GREAT job! 

Please remember you are, and always have been, your child’s main educator.   

You know your child better than anyone else in the world.   

We want to reassure you that you don’t have to try to be a superhero and have 
your child complete every piece of home learning sent out by us.  We are 

providing a variety of materials to support you, however we do not want you to 
feel overwhelmed - just give it a go and help your child the best you can.  

Please know that learning can take many different forms.  There are so many 
things you can teach at home that are fun!  You could spend time baking a cake 

(there's lots of maths in that!), you can be a creative writer by going on an 
adventure together around the house, you can dig out that old science set and 
be scientists together, or just snuggle up and read a good book together. When 
you need a rest there are plenty of online stories and activities to be found just 

read the letter we have sent out to find some good ones.  

 Children learn more when they are enjoying what they do - but they will learn 
much more when you are relaxed and enjoying too!  

Of course routine is important, so we  have sent out a timetable with links to 
activities you might want to follow throughout the day.  

Just remember you are doing your very best in a very strange and 
unprecedented situation, you are trying to work and teach and care all at the 

same time and doing your best is all anyone can do! 

Take care and keep safe! 


